
IMPORTANT RETIREMENT INFORMATION 
 

It is important that all retirement plan holders are aware that they are required to have their employees 

fill out new beneficiary papers at the beginning of every year. This is incase of the event of death or 

divorce from a spouse or any other changes. This is not something that your plan administrator does, 

nor are they required to remind you to do this.  


